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Visit from the Chief Executive 
On Tuesday May 7th , Rick Persse (Chief Executive of the Department for Education) 
visited our school. Rick was very interested to hear about the learning programs we 
offer here at Hampstead Primary School and was impressed with the appearance of 
our school and grounds. Rick spent time in our new STEM and library spaces and 
talked with students about their learning. He also visited our newly refurbished JP 
classes – and was very keen to hear about our links with the local preschools and 
childcare centres. As he left he gave us very positive feedback about his impressions 

of our school. 
NAPLaN Tests 
Next week our Year 3, 5 and 7 students will be doing the online version of the 
NAPLaN test. It is essential that all students attend school on time every day as we 

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
 

May 17th 
Walk to School Day 

 
 

May 24th 
ATSI National Sorry Day  

 
Crows Cup Excursion 

Rm 5 & Rm 6 
 
 

June 3rd 
School Closure Day 

 
 

June 4th 
Pupil Free Day 

 
 

June 13th 
Wellbeing Incursion 

 
 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        

Our school has its own Skoolbag App to help us communicate more effectively with our Parent 
community. All school notices  will be uploaded to the app. 
 
iPhone users can install it by searching for our school name "Hampstead Primary School" in the 
Apple App Store.  
 
Android users can install the app by going to the Play store and 
searching for Hampstead Primary School. 



 
 

 

 
Our students have been lucky enough to participate in a basketball clinic this term. They have had two sessions so far and 
are really enjoying learning new skills. Our clinic coach, Alex Starling, is a top level basketball player at the North Adelaide 
Rockets Basketball Club.  Alex is originally from Miami, Florida, USA and has been playing basketball for 25 years. We are 
thrilled to host Alex as he has a lot to offer our children and is a great role model.  
 

Alex’s achievements include: 
 Captain of the Men’s Premier League 
 Junior Development officer 
 2 time dual Wollacott Medalist 
 2 time dual MVP 
 2 time grand final winner 
 3 time all star 5 
 Grand final MVP 
 Defensive player of the year 
 

He studied Business Admin. Management at Bethane Cookman University and is a coach and trainer of all ages years 4 and 
up. Our students are eagre participants in Alex’s clinics and we can’t wait to see their new skills in action on the court. 
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Room 6  
News 

 
This year has been really exciting as well as delightful for Room 6. Students have been INQUIRERS, 
working across the curriculum. In Numeracy, they inquired and researched about Mathematicians 
while working on a project titled “Leave a legacy”. This kind of Learning is a perfect complement 
to a child’s natural curiosity. They personally constructed their own knowledge by asking        
questions, planning, investigating, researching, analysing and communicating their findings. They 
could see the relevance of Mathematics to their lives and potential careers. Besides gaining 
knowledge about Mathematicians, students learnt some important lessons for life:  
 

 Most of the Mathematicians had no special talent, they were only passionately curious  
 Imagination is powerful 
 Perseverance is priceless 
 Strive not to be a success but rather to be of value 

 It’s never too late to find new interests 
 

In HASS, students worked in teams to research about the States of Australia. They shared 
knowledge about demographics, statistics, famous towns, places to visit etc. Students used art 
and creativity to depict their information on wonderful posters. The Oral Presentation helped to 
improve their speaking skills whilst also leading to greater class interaction and participation. 
 
We are thrilled to continue our journey of Inquiry Learning in 
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